
 

 

 

 

 
23 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of another successful half-term, I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your continued support and share some of the many 
achievements we have celebrated across our school. 
 
Celebrations 
 
Our pupils have demonstrated great dedication and enthusiasm in their learning and 
it has been wonderful to see them fully engaged in their learning, enrichment 
activities and wider school life.   
 
The Charter has been a great success this term and our pupils who achieved this 
have been recognised. We have celebrated our Gold, Silver and Bronze Awards with 
a Waffle Breakfast, Crazy Golf and a Film afternoon complete with popcorn, sweets 
and an ice-cream van.   
 
We love to welcome our younger pupils from the wider school community and this 
term we welcomed Year 4 pupils from our feeder primary schools for their Transition 
Day that was space-themed.  This was thoroughly enjoyed by all involved and our 
Year 9 pupils did a great job leading the activities.  
 
We celebrated all the achievements of our Year 11 pupils with a Mass led by Fr. 
Fabias. We prayed that they would be guided by their faith during their exams and 
have the courage to achieve their full potential.   
 
Year 10 pupils had a fantastic time visiting the Sustainability and Sports Careers 
Expo at the Ethiad Stadium and enjoyed learning about all the different careers in 
this industry. Year 7 pupils enjoyed a visit to The University of Manchester where 
they had a tour of the campus and learnt all about university life.  
 
Congratulations to our Year 8 pupils who received the sacrament of Confirmation 
last week.  There were two services at St Luke’s and Holy Cross and it was a 
privilege to see our pupils committing to their faith journey.   
 
Well done to our All Hallows runners who ran the Manchester 10k for Macmillan 
Cancer Support.  So far we have raised over £700 and that is an amazing 
achievement for such a worthy charity. There is still time to donate at Macmillan 
Cancer Support: All Hallows RC High School Manchester 10K Fundraiser. 
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Finally, congratulations to our Year 8 football team who came from 3-0 down at half-
time to win 3-4 in extra time to be crowned Salford Schools Year 8 Champions! Well 
done to the pupils and the staff who supported this. 
 
Please do follow our social media accounts so you can keep up-to-date with 
everything that is happening at All Hallows. 
 
Instagram: @ah_salford 
X (Twitter): @AllHallowsRC 
 
Year 11 
 
A special mention to our Year 11 pupils, who have shown exceptional focus and 
resilience as they sit their GCSE exams.  They are approaching these with maturity 
and determination and we are confident that their efforts will be reflected in the 
results.   
 
Uniform 
 
As we look ahead to the final half-term of our year, we kindly ask you for your 
support in maintaining our high standards.  Please ensure that your child returns to 
school in full school uniform as there will be a uniform check.  We are hoping that our 
summer weather continues so jumpers will be optional for the last half-term.    
 
Uniform Update 
 
Advance warning that from September 2025 pupils will not be allowed to wear any 
jewellery, including earrings.  Pupils have been told this so please ensure that if your 
child is planning to get a new piercing, it will have to be done in time so it can be 
removed for the first day of term.  
 
Thank you once again for working in partnership with us to support your child’s 
education.  We are proud of what our pupils have achieved so far this year and we 
look forward to a positive and productive end to our summer term. 
 
Wishing you a restful and enjoyable break and we are looking forward to welcoming 
everyone back on Monday 2nd June at 8.30am. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  

 
Mrs E Walker 
Headteacher 


